
A caring environment
“What I like so much is how the teachers really care about the 
children, and I have felt the same throughout the ten years I have 
been associated with the school.”

Independent thinking
Tracey is also a fan of the Home Learning initiative, where the 
children can opt to undertake a different project each term. 
Allocated subjects appropriate to their year group, the children 

are asked to undertake research on a range of topics, and to 
record their findings in a Home Learning Diary. 

“All my children have really enjoyed doing this and even though 
it’s not compulsory they mostly finish every project. I think it is 
such a good way to encourage them to learn; rather than just 
being given facts, they are finding information for themselves and 
thinking independently. Having to write up what they have learned 
is also a good exercise in literacy, as they have to get the spelling 
right!”

Tracey and her partner, Simon, live in Cambridge with their four children. 
Jasmine, 15, is now at secondary school whilst Joseph, 11, Chloe, 9 and 
Samuel, 5, are still at King’s Hedges Educational Federation.

Tracey has been associated with King’s 
Hedges Educational Foundation for ten 
years and cannot find a bad word to say 
about her children’s school

Excellence achieved through care, creativity and challenge

King’s Hedges Educational Federation 
Northfield Avenue 
Cambridge 
CB4 2HU

Telephone: 01223 518330 
Fax: 01223 506014 
Web: www.kingshedgesprimary.org.uk 
Email: office@kingshedges.cambs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Angel

If you are interested in enrolling or, would like to look around, please feel free to call us on 01223 518330 and arrange an appointment.


